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Date:
July 4, 2017


To:  
All our loyal customers, dealers and manufacturers

From:  
The Heartland Reps Team

Subject:  
John Moore & Dennis Easterla Announcement
[image: image1.png]
It is with mixed emotions that we announce that John Moore after much thought and consideration has decided to retire from Heartland Reps effective Friday, July 28, 2017. John and his wife Kim have decided to move in a new direction in life and move closer to John’s mother in Kansas so when the time comes to assist her, they will be positioned to do just that. John has made tremendous contributions to the Heartland Reps team over the past 11+ years and we thank him for all his efforts toward building the Heartland Reps brand and team. Please join us in wishing John & Kim Moore all the best, may they enjoy the time with their children and grandchildren. 
It gives us great pleasure to announce that Dennis Easterla has decided to join Heartland Reps as a Territory Manager, he will start on Monday, July 31, 2017 and will handle outside sales for both dealers and end-users in the Kansas and Nebraska territories. Dennis brings more than 25 years of foodservice industry experience with him. Previously Dennis has worked for foodservice equipment manufacturers, wholesale distributors and rep organizations.   

Please join us in welcoming Dennis Easterla to the Heartland Reps team.






Dennis Easterla






Phone: (888) 486-1253 ext. 13






Cell: (816) 668-1923






Fax: (888) 486-1253







E-Mail: dennis@heartlandreps.com 

Thank you for your continued support of Heartland Reps and the brands we represent.  
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